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24th September 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class 5  
 
Year 5 Latin Project 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we will be offering Latin to Year 5 pupils on a Wednesday afternoon 
from Wednesday, 26th September 2018.  Elizabeth Harris and Rosie Day currently in the 6th form at 
Dover Grammar School for Girls have very kindly volunteered to teach the class following the 
Minimus latin course.  Minimus is a unique Latin course for children. It's based on a real family who 
lived at Vindolanda in 100AD: Flavius, the fort commander, his wife Lepidina, their three children, 
assorted household slaves, their cat Vibrissa - and Minimus the mouse!   
 
The afternoon sessions will last about half an hour and the children will be taught in small groups in 
the classroom enabling every child to participate in rotation throughout the year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School 
 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


